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Questionnaire 

 

Dear RPP Partners, 

 

Thank you for your continued support of UNCTAD Research Partnership Platform on Competition and 
Consumer Protection. We are gathering information about your latest research work and upcoming 
events in the area of competition and consumer protection. We expect to share your inputs with our 
membership and relevant stakeholders to facilitate engagement and collaboration. 

We would greatly appreciate it if you could respond to the questions below. We look forward to hearing 
from you. 

 

1. Projects 

• Title of research project/initiative: 
• Summary of content, addresses and partners: 
• Timeframe: 
• Relevance to developing countries: 
• UNCTAD’s involvement:  
• Project webpage (if available): 

 

2.Upcoming events (open registration) 

• Title: 
• Date and Time: 
• Event webpage: 

  


